St. Louis Grammar School

Principal Murs Jacqui O’Neill BSc, PGCE, MBA, PQH (NI)

Cullybackey Road
BALLYMENA
BT43 5DW

January 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

We would like to remind you to download the new Safer Schools NI App, provided to us by
the Department of Education and INEQE Safeguarding Group.

Young people’s lives are intertwined with the online world; their online presence is now part
of who they are. Young people send messages, livestream, game and use social media
platforms on a daily basis. The Safer Schools NI App will help you to navigate the digital
world that young people experience every day.

The attached document will guide you on how to create an account and log in using the login
code provided. We would encourage you to download the Safer Schools NI App and review
the excellent guidance and resources provided which have been designed to keep our young

people safe online.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs B McGreevy
Assistant Principal |[Head of Pastoral Care
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